
Hello everyone.  

We just wanted to give you a quick update with what has been going on at St Nic’s PTA.  

This past year has been extremely difficult for us with regard to our fundraising efforts.  

With Covid restrictions, school closures and social distancing it has been almost impossible to run 

any of the fabulously fun events that we normally would for the children.  

We are hugely hopeful that with the lifting of Covid restrictions in the next few weeks, we will be 

able to get plans in place for the wonderful events that the children and their families love to enjoy.  

We did manage to run a break the rules day for the children, which was massively successful and 

raised some much needed funds for the PTA. We are very much hoping to repeat this day in the not 

too distant future.  

 

As a committee we remain fully committed to fundraising and providing our children, and the school 

with anything they need to enhance their time at St Nicolas & St Mary School.  

 

Thank you as always for supporting our PTA. We are looking forward to your continuing support in 

the coming months. 

 

Sacha Ladkin 

St Nicolas & St Mary’s PTA Chair 


